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As per Ted Dzurinko's request, I am sending you the results from the landfill monitoring well sampling.

From:    "Ed Moran" <MoranE@ramapo-ny.gov>
To:    <crhoffma@gw.dec.state.ny.us>, <jxrider@gw.dec.state.ny.us>, 

<semahamo@gw.dec.state.ny.us>, <rrpergad@gw.dec.state.ny.us>
Date:    6/2/2005 2:44 PM
Subject:   20050602142520371.pdf
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